
 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 16th September    

This week in English we started our new text ‘Cars and Trucks’ by Neil Clark. In this 

sequence the children will produce a page for a fact book about plants. They will be learning 

about how to layout a non-fiction text using correct punctuation, compound sentences, 

questions and statements and write in the correct tense. 

In maths this week we have been partitioning two-digit numbers into tens and ones and 

understanding what each digit in a two-digit number represents.  

We started to talk about our topic Discovering Britain. The children thought about places in 

the UK that they have visited and we looked at the flags and flowers that represent England, 

Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are in need of some parents to help us walk to the church for our Harvest festival. 

We would like to have a practice in the church on the morning of Monday 26th September. We would 

need some parents who could stay after drop-off and help us walk up to the church at 8.50am and 

walk back to school with us for 10am. 

On Tuesday 27th September we will need parents to help us walk up to the church at 1.20pm and 

back to school for 2pm. 

 

 

Have a great weekend  

Home learning: To support our learning about the United Kingdom think 

about a time when you and your family may have visited one of the four 

countries or one of the capital cities in the United Kingdom. Perhaps you 

could you write a few facts about the country or capital city you visited and 

perhaps share with the class some photographs you took whilst on your trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


